
        VIGIL & ASSOCIATES 
        CONSULTING SERVICES  

 
4005 Banister Lane, Suite 225-C 

Austin, TX 78704 
Phone: (512) 326-2667 

           
                                    February 7, 2020 
Ms. Shannon Mattingly, Director 
Planning and Development Services 
City of San Marcos 
630 E. Hopkins Street 
San Marcos, Texas 78666 
  
Dear Ms. Mattingly; 
  
Please accept this letter and the accompanying application package for a replat of 6.653 acres of land 
owned by BRW Office Holdings, LLC, located near the intersection of Interstate Highway 35, and 
Chuck Nash Loop in the City of San Marcos.  The parcel is currently Lot 1E3, Block A of the approved 
(and soon to be recorded) Blanco Riverwalk Subdivision IIA. 
 
The replat is being requested because the lot has been deemed too large by several potential users. Their 
requirements are for two lots as depicted on the replat.  No other changes were deemed necessary for 
this replat.  
 
The utilities for this development will be served by the City of San Marcos for wastewater services, 
Maxwell Water Supply Corporation for water, Pedernales Electric Cooperative for electricity, 
CenturyLink for Telecommunications, and CenterPoint Energy for natural gas. 
  
We are appreciative of the Planning and Development Department and look forward to working with 
you on this project.  
  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Hermann Vigil, P.E. 
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City of San Marcos

Blanco Riverwalk Subdivision IIB
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Service connections to be installed by developer.

Wastewater Collections Manager Feb. 18, 2020
























